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CONSENT AGENDA
•	 The BOE approved hours/days adjustments for Kimberly Clark, Coleen Voegelgesang, Sarah Davis and 

Ashley Scribner. It also accepted the resignations of Title 1 Instructional Aide Denise Daggett and MHS 
science teacher Kimberly Perry and continuing contracts for Erin MacLeod, Rebekah Schuholz, Sarah 
Davis and Grade Bedell  Brennan.

•	 Jay Roden and Sarah McRae were approved for requests and reimbursements for college credits.

RECOGNITIONS
•	 The Board of Education honored students from every school building for exceptional achievements. 

Four students from TPE were recognized for advancing to the regional science fair at the University 
of Cincinnati this spring. Additionally, over 25 students were honored for various art accomplishments.  
Congratulations to all of these students! 



ACTION AGENDA
•	 A student trip to Orlando, Florida, for the MHS DECA International Career Development Conference 

from April 22 - 26, 2023, was approved.

FINANCIAL REPORT
•	 Treasurer/CFO Tom Golinar reviewed the financial report and investments and announced that all district 

finances are on track per the forecast. 
•	 Mr. Golinar announced that there were no large expenditures expected through the rest of the year.

REPORTS/INFORMATION/COMMUNICATIONS/DISCUSSION
•	 Mariemont Elementary Principal & Director of Equity and Inclusion Ericka Simmons gave an update 

on the Global and Cultural Perspectives Committee. The committee met regularly this school year in 
collaboration with the administrative team to work through the next steps and create a framework for 
global and cultural perspectives in the school district. Out of their meetings came the new branding 
for global & cultural perspectives -- Warriors BEglobal. This branding partners well with the existing 
MCSD programs Warriors BEyond and Warriors BEwell. The committee is planning to form an ad hoc 
group with several community members to get feedback, suggestions and input on the framework it is 
developing.


